
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 20-00104 City Council 2/27/2020

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM:    City Council President Jewel Cannada-Wynn

SUBJECT:

PRESENTATION FROM THE DIRECTOR OF REBUILD NORTHWEST FLORIDA

REQUEST:

That City Council receive a presentation from the Director of Rebuild Northwest Florida.

SUMMARY:

Rebuild Northwest Florida was created shortly after Hurricane Ivan; they will be closing their doors
effective March 31, 2020. This presentation allows City Council to hear about the accomplishments
of Rebuild Northwest Florida and to get an idea of what to look for in the future.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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